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Yet another anti-democratic bill. The Republican party seems hell bent on placing 

more and more barriers on the peoples' right to vote. Oregon's mail in voting system 

is one of the smoothest, safest and most transparent in the entire Union. Why are 

Republicans so fixated on pleasing their Orange God King when they claim to be the 

party of freedom.  

 

There is no fraud. Illegals are not voting en masse. Republicans just cannot stand the 

idea of free, open, democratic elections, maybe because they overwhelmingly lose 

elections when vote counts are high? History will not be kind to you.  

 

Oppose this bill.  


